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Consider recommendations regarding Professional Services Contracts for the Facilities Services Division, as
follows:

a) Approve and authorize the Chair to execute an agreement with Jack T. Williams as Facilities Projects
Manager for the period July 1, 2004 through June 30, 2006, in an amount not to exceed $85,000 per 12-month
period;

b) Approve and authorize the Chair to execute an agreement with Grady Williams as Project Manager for the
period August 1, 2004 through June 30, 2005 in an amount not to exceed $85,000 per 12-month period.
[Enter body here.]
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